
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 7th January’15 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

During Literacy this term, we are covering Myths and Legends.  The children will create their own 

version of Beowulf in a Create-Build-Learn workshop.  This entails the children learning features of 

a myth and legend, planning their own version of Beowulf, and then filming the animation using Lego 

and iPads.  To enable this exciting project to take place we are asking for a voluntary contribution 

of £8.83 per child for the lego and the expertise of Collette Brown.  In order to resource this 

project the Year 5 classes will be completing their workshop on the following dates:  

  

5AG–  Monday 19th January 

5AA – Monday 26th January 

5HS – Monday 2nd February 

 

Please return the slips to the class teacher.  We look forward to sharing their brilliant projects 

with you! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Year 5 Team 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Year 5 Literacy: Create-Build-Learn Workshop 

 

Child’ name: _______________________________. 

 

Class_______________ 

 

I have paid £8.83 towards the cost of the workshop on Parentpay.  

   

I require a bar code from the office to pay for this workshop.     

 

Parent Signature:……………………………………. Date:……………………….. 

 

 


